Allen, Amber

From:

Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 11:34 AM
To: Allen, Amber

Subject: 1800 Kenwood Opposition

External Email - Exercise Caution

Please accept this email of opposition for the demolition of 1800 Kenwood.

Though this property may not have historic significance or meet any of the other criteria for Historic Landmark status, it
is the removal of yet another original home in Travis Heights, a National Register Historic District neighborhood. Our
neighborhood is slowly being demolished one home at a time.

Kenwood is one of the last remaining streets in Travis Heights with a high percentage of contributing homes. The
demolition of this home will slip it further into the declining percentage of our neighborhood’s history.

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you
believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook
or forward to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





